
 
 
Hello Future Patriots, Class of 2028, and Parents of Current 9th Grade Students, 

We are excited to begin sharing our High School program with our future CB East students 

and parents.  In a few weeks, your student will begin the process of selecting courses for the 

2024-2025 school year.  Entering high school is an exciting time of transition, and to assist 

you and your child in gaining a better understanding of the many courses available, you are cordially 

invited to attend our annual 9th Grade Curriculum Fair, scheduled for Thursday, January 9th, 2025 at 

Central Bucks High School East from 5:45pm – 7:15pm.   

This event is historically well-attended; therefore, we do recommend bringing one car, or carpooling.   

The evening will be, essentially, an open house.  You are welcome to attend at any point within the 
window to walk the tables/departments spread out from the end of the cafeteria down through the 
science hallway, and everything in between, to talk with our staff and student representatives about 
any quesitons you may have about program planning. 
  
Parking is available in front of CB East and in the student parking lot (by the stadium off of Anderson 
Rd).  We will have doors near these areas unlocked for your entrance.  The lot between East and 
Holicong can also be utilized for parking. 
  
The Curriculum Fair website can be accessed here:  https://www.cbsd.org/Page/64299. 
  
Our Curriculum Fair website contains videos from across all of our departments and can help give you a 
very good sense of the various offerings before, during (if you’re unable to join us on Thursday), or after 
the Curriculum Fair event.  You will see some previous year’s videos still as we continue to update our 
site.  While the people may change, the courses and content are largely the same.  We will continue to 
add updated content to this site as updates become available leading up to the week we return in 
January.  For example, the 25-26 Program of Studies will go live on the district website on Tuesday, 
January 2nd.   We hope you find these resources useful as you begin planning your High School 
Experience!   
 
On the second page of this letter you will find a map indicating where the various departments will be 
located during the Curriculum Fair.  Everything is on the 1st floor, but it is all very spread out to help with 
noise and space.  You can find a map with various departments on the following page.  We will continue 
to provide updates on our website and have materials available for you as you arrive. 
  
Be sure to check out the CB East website, Twitter (X) and Instagram accounts to get a sense of the pride 
we take in telling the story of our school.  High school is an exciting and important milestone in your 
child’s educational journey, and we consider it a privilege to work with you to make the experience both 
meaningful and successful.  We invite you to join in our school spirit by wearing any East gear you might 
already have or Red, White, and Blue.  We look forward to seeing you Thursday, January 9th, 2025.  On 
behalf of all of us at CB East, have a wonderful holiday and a Happy New Year. 
 
We can’t wait for you to become part of the CB East story.   

Sincerely,  
Chad M. Watters, Ed. D. 
Principal 

 

https://www.cbsd.org/Page/64299


 
 

Curriculum Fair Map at CB East, January 2025 
 

 
 


